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                                           Steering a safe course through our retirement years 
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Host/Speakers: George T/Neil W   

 

From President Neil: 

Hello everyone. Its getting a little cooler, not to mention damp, so Ramblers walk was delayed a couple of weeks, and the 
CBD’s trip re-scheduled. We did manage a great day out to Mangawhai visiting Bennetts Chocolate factory, Mangawhai’s 
museum, and a great shared lunch at Jean Holgate’s bach. Thankyou Jean.   A number of our members attended the Gulf 
Harbour Yacht Club’s Friday quiz night where we had 2 tables and stumbled our way into 2nd & 3rdplace.   

We have had Jean McIntosh and Pauline Dowling put their hands up to restart the “Sales table” at our club meetings. Jean 
will talk about the Sales table at this coming meeting. 

I look forward to seeing you all at next week’s club meeting. 

All the best 

Affiliated to Rebus NZ Incorporated 
Established 25th September 2019, Rebus Club No: 19106 
Bank a/c details for direct credits: 12-3084-0029743-00 

Website: www.rebus-gulfharbour.nz 
Meetings: 9.30 am, second Wednesday each month, except January, 
at Gulf Harbour Yacht Club, Laurie Southwick Parade, Gulf Harbour 

Apologies: to: Pam Warner, 021 146 5753, or  pambiggs2003@yahoo.com.au 
 
 

CLUB MEETING:  Wednesday 11th MAY 2022 at 9:30am  
Note rules for attendance under COVID Traffic Light System Orange:  

Our Club Meetings are back to normal. 

Tea / Coffee is now individually served at the kitchen counter. 

It is your choice if you want to wear a mask or not. 

Club Speaker: Roy Adlard 

Guest speaker: Steven Foster. Steven is the MD of Hear Again Ltd and will talk about “Ears 
and Hearing.”   Introduced by John Lee thanked by Gill Wild 
 
Members: Please remember to bring small denomination notes for Entry and Sales Table. $$ 

 
 
 

https://d.docs.live.net/03560d2520c31b04/Documents/www.rebus-gulfharbour.nz
mailto:pambiggs2003@yahoo.com.au


KEY ACTIVITIES AT OUR CLUB MEETING 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Welcome to new members 
Kathryn Officer, Peter Brignall, 

Nancy & Colin  Hewertson, 
joining us at our April meeting. 

 

David Kilsby with his model aircraft giving it a rev up. Great 
presentation David! 

 



                                                                                                               

SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS: 

 

 The Ramblers Group: Contact: Peter Odendaal, 021 025 66903, peterodendaal@xtra.co.nz 

  

   CBD Explorers: Contact: Judi Lee, 029 894 2522, leeja@xtra.co.nz    

    

Dine Out Group: Contact: George Tregidga, 09 424 5322, gwandcatregidga@xtra.co.nz  

 

 

Mah Jong Group: Contact: Verna Harford, 021 077 4325, vernaharford@gmail.com   

Classic Cars Group: Contact: Peter Odendaal, 021 025 66903, peterodendaal@xtra.co.nz 

 

 

 

 

Our Website is a useful tool and receives many visits during each month. If you are not a regular viewer, 

simply click on this highlighted link Error! Hyperlink reference not valid.to go straight to the site. Once you are 

on the site, you might like to “save” it as a favourite on your computer.  

WELFARE: Our Welfare Person is Monica Steele. If you are unwell, or if you know of 

someone who is, or who needs a helping hand, a car ride, or any assistance, please let 

Monica know if the Club can help in any way. Contact Monica Ph: 09 558 8642. 

 

TRIPS AND EVENTS: subject to relevant COVID restrictions on the day  
 

Wednesday 25th May: Proposed combined bus trip to Whangarei.  
This is a combined trip with the Rebus Men’s Club of Hibiscus Coast.  
We leave Edith Hopper Park, Ladies Mile at 8.30am (Red Beach Rd 8.45). Visit Whangarei Town Basin and the newly opened 
Hundertwasser Arts Centre. On the way call at café for optional morning tea. Tea/coffee + scone or muffin $10.00 orders to 
be taken on the coach. $10pp payment in cash on the day. At Whangarei split into two groups to visit the Hundertwasser 
Centre and have lunch. Lunch of your choice and your expense at one of the many cafes in the Basin area. Also in the area 
are shops and galleries. On the return we will visit a dairy farm near Waipu, to view the 3pm milking of a large dairy herd on 
an automated milking operation. Arrive back about 4.45 to 5pm. 

Contact person: Judi Lee. 029 8942522 

 

Wednesday 15th June: Proposed wine trip to Waiheke Island. Expressions of interest for a trip 

to a Waiheke wineyard. Contact person: Pam Warner 021 1465753 

 

Wednesday 13th July: Proposed midyear Club Lunch. Expressions of interest to attend our midyear 

club lunch. Contact Christine Handley 021 681 513 
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April/ May Rogues Gallery 
 

 
Mangawhai estuary walk       Mangawhai lunch at Jean’s place 
 
 
 
 

                                                                     

 
Ramblers walk Orewa Estuary photo 
 
 
 
 

is grateful for support from New World, Stanmore Bay. 

 

A very Happy May birthday to:  

Verna Harford, Pauline Dowling, Ngaire Langdon, 

Julie Evans & Patrick Kenworthy. 

 


